Principal’s Report — PAC Meeting
March 25, 2015

Recent Events:
* School Garden/outdoor classroom in the Kindergarten courtyard is
coming along
e 2" formal report and Parent-Teacher conferences

* Mobile Dairy Classroom visited March 25 with a real live cow and
calf!

Upcoming Events:
* Terry Fox Run —April 30
Spirit Wear Sale after Spring Break
Easter “egg” hunt and Egg Toss put on by our student Events
Committee
Field trips!!!
Fundraiser put on by the Me to We group to raise funds for Adopt-a-
Village program (location TBD)

ltems to discuss:
Thank you for doing our lice check!!! Hopefully we have a) gotten on
top of it and b) raised awareness among families about the need to
be checking regularly at home.

We have received a large new order of books for guided reading, and
could use some help processing them (bagging, labeling, sorting).
Helpers would be greatly appreciated!



